
End of Week Update Email – Friday 22 December 2023 
 
Dear Team Carstairs Families 
We made it to the finish line - the last school day of 2023 is now complete! 
 

What a week it has been! 😊 

• Christmas Carols on Monday - thank you for coming - we loved having you and hope 

you enjoyed sharing the morning with us. 🎄 
• Parties - Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday - thank you for your support in helping 

have the children well organised for their parties and thank you to all staff for the 
many roles so effectively carried out both in organising and preparing for the parties, 
and successfully running them.  Well done to all pupils and staff.  There are lots of 

photos on Twitter to let you see just some of the fun that was had. 🎉 
• Hopscotch Theatre performance of Cinderella this morning - great hilarity and great 

fun for all - what a lovely treat to end the term!  We could not afford treats such as 
this, were it not for your generous support for our school - thank you.  Pics to follow 

on Twitter later! 😊 
• P5 Carol Singing at Beechgrove Care Home, Lanark this morning - Our children sang 

their hearts out and represented our school beautifully at Beechgrove this morning, 
after the panto.  Feedback from Care Home staff was that our school has brought a 
lot of joy this morning to people who really needed it.....we are so proud.  Very well 

done, P5. 💙  Thank you to Beechgrove staff for the lovely treats that they provided 
for all of our singers. 

We are aware that many of our children have been poorly this week, with lots of different 
bugs going around.  We sincerely hope that each of them are fully recovered and raring to 
go, by Christmas Eve, if not before, so that they are ready to fully enjoy Santa's visit! Get 

well soon, children. 🎅 
 
Kind, warm thanks are extended to each of our families for the excellent support we so 
readily receive from you, year round.  Thanks are also extended for the lovely cards and 
tokens of appreciation that we have received in the lead up to Christmas.  It is an honour 

and pleasure to serve children and families of Team Carstairs. 💙 
 
It has been an action packed term, with many achievements and much to be proud of.  We 
look forward to many more achievements to come in term 3, but for now, it's time to let the 

Christmas holidays commence.  💝We wish all of our children and families a wonderful 

Christmas and a very happy holiday.💝 
 
See you all, ready for action once more, on Monday 08 January 2024. 
 
With warmest wishes to one and all, 
Miss Sneddon, HT 
 


